
Mary Lake hazard reduction to 
cause increased traffic and smoke 
August 5, 2020 

Residents of Mary Lake may notice increased traffic in their community from 
August 5th to 21st. Firefighters will be working to reduce the fuel risk in the 
area indicated on this map from 9:30 a.m. to 6:30 p.m. daily throughout this 
time period. 

Here’s what to expect: 

• Increased traffic on Fireweed Drive in the mornings and evenings 
• Increased traffic on the quarry trail system throughout the day 
• Smoke present from pile burns at the work site 

For updates, follow Yukon Protective Services on Facebook and Twitter. 

Contact:  
Mike Fancie 
Fire Information Officer, Wildland Fire Management 
867-393-7415 
YukonFireInfo@gov.yk.ca 
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